PaWS NEWS

Weatham Co William A School

Interim Headteacher: Mr L Paramor

Term 1 - 2 October 2020



It has been a great few weeks in school. Children continue to work hard in subjects across the curriculum. Neverland class have written some fantastic letters to Homebase and received some donations of plants which they have used in the Science lessons. Across the school there has been some imaginative pieces of artwork where children have shown their creative side.





We will soon be sending you our 'Get Moving' plans which will explain some of the work we have been doing in classes in response to the school closures and ideas for how you can support this at home.

Covid update:

As some of you may be aware some other local schools have had to close class bubbles. I just want to clarify to you some of the guidance from Public Health England should they ask a school to close a bubble:

- Remember that for the vast majority of people, coronavirus is a mild illness
- Parents and carers of all children in the bubble will be asked to collect their child and the children will be asked to isolate for 14 days.
- Unless a child develops symptoms, they will not need to have a test
- \bullet $\;$ The rest of your household, including siblings do not need to isolate -unless anybody in the household develops symptoms.
- All other children in the school, including any siblings of children in the closed bubble, should continue to attend school.

I would like to thank all parents once again for your support at the start and end of each day. However, we have received some concerns from parents and neighbours regarding dangerous parking and parents congregating on the narrow pavements right outside the school. I know the guidelines we have to follow are inconvenient, however I would ask for your support with this, not only in terms of being considerate to others, but for the safety of our pupils near to the roads.

I hope you all have a great weekend and we will see you next week.

Mr L Paramor - Interim Headteacher

Jates for your diary.... Please always check the website and ParentMail for any changes and updates to PaWS events.

23/10/2020 Last day of Term 1

02/11/2020 Staff INSET School Closed

03/11/2020 First day of Term 2

04/11/2020 Individual School Photos

14/12/2020 Flu Vaccinations in school

18/12/2020 Last day of Term 2

04/01/2021 Staff INSET School Closed

05/01/2021 First day of Term 3

12/02/2021 Last day of Term 3

22/02/2021 First day of Term 4

31/03/2021 Last day of Term 4

01/04/2021 Staff INSET School Closed

19/04/2021 First day of Term 5

03/05/2021 Early May Bank Holiday

28/05/2021 Last day of Term 5

07/06/2021 First day of Term 6

23/07/2021 Last day of Term 6

During October we will be changing our newsletter. You should find our new version is easier to read on a mobile device. You will need to subscribe by clicking the following link. It will take no longer than a few seconds.

http://eepurl.com/hdl.pPz

Please remember we are a NO NUTS school – this includes snacks as well as packed lunches—thank you for respecting our request. This is purely for the Health & Safety of all school members. Also—NO FIZZY DRINKS IN SCHOOL